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SNOW HORSE STAMPEDEDear Snow Horse Families,
 
On behalf of all staff, we hope this week's Stampede finds you happy, healthy and safe. We trust you had an
enjoyable Spring Break and are rested and ready to delve back into digital learning. 
 
As a reminder all digital learning plans can be found conveniently on our web page. Each teacher is listed and has
weekly lessons outlined for the core subjects of Reading/Writing, Math, and Science. Additionally, you can find social
studies resources. Even art, computer science and physical education activities are available for extra fun. 
 
In cooperation with the Governor's most recent order to STAY SAFE, STAY HOME, we too are committed to do our
part to ensure a healthy staff and community during the COVID-19 pandemic. Therefore, only essential staff will be in
the building and we ask that you continue to schedule appointments for assistance that necessitate a visit. Meals
delivered by our dedicated cafeteria manager will resume. 
 
In order to continue providing the needed remote- learning support to students and families, beginning this week our
teachers will be using our attendance system (not currently utilized). This system will allow us to efficiently track
student participation during this 'soft closure' period. 
 
Please note this will not be a formal attendance record retained on any student long term, nor will it be used to
determine your child's grade. Its intent is to simply provide a measure of where our students may need assistance to
engage with the remote learning experiences being delivered by our teachers.  Attached is a summary of how the
information will be recorded and used by schools throughout the district.  Please feel free to review both the Grading
Procedures and Reporting Student Participation attached documents provided by the District. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns please contact your student's teacher directly or the school. We are
committed to working together for every student's success. 
 
Sincerely, 
Principal Joni Slater, M. Ed
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8:00am to 1:30pm
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Apr 6th- May 1st 
 
Apr. 13th ...

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP & NEW STUDENTS
 
Initially, we had scheduled our Kindergarten Round-Up for this Friday, April 10th. Due to the
'soft closure' and the Stay Safe... Stay Home directive we have canceled this event. We will,
however, conduct a round-up electronically. Please watch for a special bulletin on when and
how to get our newest COLTS registered for next school year. 
 
We kindly ask for help to spread the word among neighbors within our boundaries about
our efforts to account for each kindergarten child. We also want to encourage any new
families in our area to contact the school early to register all students at every grade level.
This information is critical as we begin to create next year's class lists. Thank you!
 
 
Educational Concern Forms or Parent Teacher Request Forms will be made available next week,
and  must be completed by the indicated deadline for consideration. Watch for this
information in next week's Stampede! 
 

SPOT
YOUR

STUDENT

Email Mrs. Slater

jslater@dsdmail.net

Remote Learning Continues
 
 
Kindergarten Round-up
Bulletin & Educational
Concern Forms Distributed
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